
 

 
 

 

                         A webinar on success stories of Research Scholars was organized by Department 

of Physics, Centre of Excellence Govt.  Degree College Sanjauli, Shimla under UPSS 

(Undergraduate Physics Students Society) on August 6, 2021 at 12PM in collaboration with 

Shoolini University of  Biotechnology and Management Sciences, Solan for science students of 

the college. There were ten panelists in the Zoom meeting to interact with the students. The panel 

was comprising Prof. P.K. Khosla (founder cum Chancellor, Shoolini university, Solan), Dr. C.B. 

Mehta, Principal  of COE, GDC Sanjauli, Dr. Rajesh Sharma, Dean of sciences cum Head 

Department of Physics Shoolini University , Dr. Kirti Singha, Asst. Prof. & Head Deptt. of   

Physics COE, GDC Sanjauli, Dr. Monika Chandel, Asst. Prof., Deptt. of Physics COE, GDC 

Sanjauli, Research Scholars from Shoolini University, Deptt. of Physics,  Mr. Ritesh Verma and 

Mr. Ankush Chauhan. The webinar started with the welcome note by the Dean of sciences cum 

Head Department of Physics Shoolini University, Dr. Rajesh Sharma followed by the address of 

founder cum Chancellor, Shoolini University, Solan, Prof. P.K. Khosla. Later Principal  of COE, 

GDC Sanjauli, Dr. C.B. Mehta also addressed the students and wished good luck for their future.   

 

The session started with narration of success stories of two Research Scholars Mr. Ritesh Verma 

and Mr. Ankush Chauhan.. All the students of science stream submitted their questions regarding 
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research work, filing of patent, about copy right and scopes after graduation. All the questions 

were responded by the Research scholars and Dean of Sciences Dr. Rajesh Sharma.  

 

It was a wonderful webinar as many students got to know about research work, filing of patents 

and various opportunities in the field of research. 

 



 

 
 

 

 

It was an information rich webinar and delivered many important aspects which may be fruitful  

for students ,while taking up their career in research. The webinar ended with vote of thanks by 

Dr. Kirti Singha, Asst. Prof. & Head Deptt. of Physics COE, GDC Sanjauli. 
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